
 
 
 
 

 

Cornelius Community Sponsors Fifth Annual Thanksgiving Dinner 

November 14, 2018 

 

On Saturday, November 18, 2017, the City of Cornelius, in partnership with Centro Cultural de 

Washington County and the Washington County Sheriff's Office, will provide a holiday dinner to 

members of the community during the Fifth Annual 

Cornelius Community Thanksgiving Dinner. This hot 

meal will be offered at no cost and is expected to feed 

over 400 people.  

The holiday dinner will be held on Saturday from 4 

p.m. to 7 p.m. at Cornelius Elementary School (200 

North 14th Avenue, Cornelius). In addition to a 

traditional Thanksgiving turkey dinner, the menu for 

the evening will also include tamales.  

“This is an event that is built on cooperation and compassion from our business and community 

partners,” said Al Roque, Cornelius Police Chief. “Sharing a meal is a great way to kick off the 

holiday season with outreach and support for our residents.” 

“Centro is proud to partner with the Sheriff’s Office and the City of Cornelius every Thanksgiving 

to share a meal and create community,” said Maria Caballero Rubio, Executive Director of 

Centro Cultural de Washington County. “Our partnership grows stronger every year as we 

support each other’s efforts.” 

The dinner is made possible through many volunteer hours as well as generous donations by 

the following community partners in Cornelius: 

Bimbo Bakeries USA Bunny Girt, State Farm Forest Grove School District 

Fred Meyer Reser’s Fine Foods Shari's Cafe & Pies 

Sonrise Church Starbucks Swallowtail Waldorf School 

Tienda El Porvenir Walmart  

Western Washington County 
Firefighter’s Association 

Washington County Police 
Officers Association 

 

 
For additional information or to find out how you can help, please contact the City of Cornelius 

at (503) 357-9112. 


